From: Day, Peter - Environment & Economy
Sent: 09 September 2014 09:32
To: Planning
Cc: Cllr George Reynolds
Subject: Planning Application 14/01308/F - Hornton Grouns Farm Hornton - Steel portal frame agricultural building

FAO: Bob Duxbury

Dear Bob

I refer to your letter dated 03.09.2014 consulting the County Council as Mineral and Waste Planning Authority on planning application no. 14/01308/F.

This application is for an agricultural building on the edge of an existing farm complex and adjacent to an area that has been worked for ironstone.  The proposed development does not have any significant additional impact on mineral resources; and it does not have any waste planning implications.  The County Council therefore has no minerals or waste planning comments to make on this application.

Regards

Peter Day

Minerals & Waste Policy Team Leader

Oxfordshire County Council

Environment & Economy, Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford, OX1 1NE

Tel: 01865 815544;  Fax: 01865 241577;  Email: peter.day@oxfordshire.gov.uk
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
